
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Week beginning 4th March 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
This week we have been busy with our Literacy learning. We have finished our shared writing and the 
children have enjoyed changing elements of our story ‘A New Home for a Pirate’. We have seen some 
wonderful sentences and ideas being shared. 
  
The children thoroughly enjoyed World Book Day this week! We had fun solving the missing necklace 
mystery and writing a class story all about it.  We also read a story by Julia Donaldson called ‘Detective Dog’ 
and shared our favourite stories and book characters! 
 
In Maths, we have been looking at the number 7 in greater depth and considering the parts of 7, such as 5 
and 2.  
 
In the wider curriculum, we recapped various features and items in churches and mosques and considered 
what people do in these places of worship. We also thought about the properties of various materials, 
including being waterproof, and considered what makes a boat float or sink. Finally, in Computing, we were 
learning about the names of different electronic devices and the different parts of a computer. 
 
Dates for your diary: 
Wednesday 27th March – Easter Art Attack (straight after school) 
Wednesday 27th March – Last day of Term 4 for the children 
Thursday 28th March – Staff Development Day 
Monday 15th April – Children return to school – First day of Term 5 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
The Foundation Team 

 

Dear Ladybirds and Bumblebees, 

This year, we will be hosting our very own Sandgate Primary Science Fair on Thursday 14th 
March. Your home learning is to create a piece of work based around the following: 

- A scientist who has had an impact on our world  

- A scientific breakthrough  

- A science project/experiment which can include diagrams, pictures or written explanations.  

Please ensure all projects are labelled with your name and class.  

On Thursday 14th March we ask that you bring your project to the small hall, where there will 
be tables set up for you to put them on. 

Both the small hall and the main hall will be set up with all projects at the end of the school day 
and you and your families are invited to come and view them together. 

We can’t wait to see them! 

Love Buzz and Lottie 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Vocabulary we will be introducing next week: 

Subject 

 Computer 

 Laptop 

 iPad 

 Monitor 

 Keyboard 

 Mouse  

 Data 

 Healthy lifestyle 

 Balanced diet 

 Hygiene 

 Exercise  

 Primary colours – red, blue, yellow 

 Transport 

 Boat – sail, mast, stern, bow, keel, hull 

 Goods  

 Scientist 

 


